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SECTION OF TRANSITION MEDICINE 
The Section of Transition Medicine had a very successful academic 
year. Beginning the academic year strong, in July 2018 Dr. John 
Berens joined the faculty after graduating from a Medicine-Pediatrics 
Residency Program in Philadelphia.  

This annual report outlines some of the achievements and recognition 
received during 2019. 

Sincerely,  

 
Cynthia Peacock, M.D. 
Section Chief 

HIGHLIGHTS 
Under Dr. Berens’ guidance, Transition Medicine partnered with the University of Texas School of 
Dentistry at Houston to create an interdisciplinary dental desensitization clinic for patients with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities. 

Transition Medicine faculty secured $329,000 in grant funding for fiscal year 2019-2020 as well as 








